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July 2, 2020 

The Energy Committee held a meeting on July 2, 2020, convened by Nicole Tudor at 

8:30a via GoToMeeting.  Attending were Brian Boyle (Chair), Mark Farber, Bob 

Higgins-Steele, Jim Nash, Todd Schwebel, being all the members of the Committee.  

And members of the pubic: Jack Reimer. 

No minutes of the prior meeting were available. 

Cape Light Compact.  Bob provided an update of activities of CLC.  Brian described 

the map of Truro solar data that the Committee has constructed, showing the 

approximately 11% of the Town that now has solar.  Brian described discussions 

regarding augmenting the solar data with home consumption. 

Cloverleaf Project.  Brian noted that the Committee’s activities have been dormant 

during the pandemic period, but we desire to re-engage with the project.  Jim reviewed 

the Committee’s past activities.  The Committee discussed a set of recommendations, 

prepared by Brian and augmented by Jim, and determined next steps for finalizing the 

recommendations. 

Public Comment.  Jack Reimer shared his recent personal energy work and supports the 

work of the Committee, particularly on the Cloverleaf project.  He also noted the 

potential covid impact of central HVAC design. 
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